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We are announcing another great summer of Driver Education at Boiling Springs High 

School. We are held to state requirements and we abide by them in all that we do. We will 

hold in person class for two (2) days and will only remain in class for two hours each day.  

The remainder of the classroom portion will be completed online through Google 

Classroom.  All completed materials will be turned in on the final face to face class day. 

This will fulfill the state requirement of classroom instruction. 

On Monday June 5th, we will meet in the driver’s education room (F 124) which is 

located above the main gym at Boiling Springs High School.  Students will need to be 

dropped off at the gym lobby entrance located in between the main and freshman campuses.  

Students will need to have their permit with them for this meeting, as well as, a June 

calendar with any vacation or days that they may not be able to drive with the instructors.  

During this meeting we will schedule every drive for the month of June so it is imperative 

that the students be prepared with their calendar.  No time should be missed. If there is, 

however, it will be made up with an instructor at a rate of $30.00 per hour/ per student. 

 

On the first day please bring: 

 Folder type notebook that has a binder for paper 

 Blue/black ink pen or a pencil 

 Any personal needs such as corrective lens, medicine, etc.  

 Your vacation schedule (We can work around vacations times/dates.) 

 Important things to remember: 

 Be on time; you may not miss any classes  

 It is necessary that you acquire your permit by Monday, June 3, 2024. 

 Your student must be at least 15 years old by Monday, June 3, 2024. 

 You will need to have your permit with you in class Monday, June 3, 2024. 

 Your student must pass the classroom portion of the class in order to obtain their 

PDLA form which is required to take the SC driver’s license test.  

 Your student must complete and pass the Alive @ 25 course in order to receive credit 

for Driver Education at Boiling Springs High School. Alive @ 25 is a course 

developed by the National Safety Council. It is designed to prevent the #1 killer of 

teens; automobile crashes.  Available testing dates will be given to students during 

Summer Driver Education and will also be online.  The cost of this course is included 

in the summer Driver Education fee. 

Driving: 

 Driving will be in pairs with each pair driving a total of 6 hours.  The driving times 

will be determined based off both the students and instructors availability.  This 

meets state requirements for behind the wheel experience.     

 Driving will be on rural roads, downtown areas, interstate drives and a maneuvers 

drive. These cover the requirements for the DMV driving test. 

Cost:   

The cost is $305 for students of Spartanburg District 2.  The cost includes the $40 for the 

Alive @ 25 course.  A maximum of thirty (30) students will be enrolled. In order to 

register, you must bring this completed form along with your full payment to the 

Business Office of the BSHS main campus. Note: This class fee will be non-refundable 

after Friday, May 17, 2024. You may call the Business Office at 864-594-9404 if you have 

questions.  

Boiling Springs High School 
Driver Education 
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Monday, June 3, 2024 

AND Friday, June 7, 2024  

8:00am-9:00am  

 

Student Name______________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name(s) ____________________________________________________ 

 

Address___________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone#________________________ (home)   _______________________ (cell) 

 

Student’s Birth date_______/_____/______ 

 

Permit # (required prior to starting course) ___________________________________ 

 

 
 

Attitude: a little thing that makes a BIG difference. 

 

Expect the Unexpected 

 
 

** Our instructors have many years of driver education experience in public 

schools. We know that you want your son/daughter to learn the proper way to 

drive and to be safe. We assure you we will do everything possible to make this 

happen. We look forward to working with you.  Any questions or concerns may be 

directed by email to Lee Thomas or Jeff Lipscomb at Robert.thomas@spart2.org 

or Jeffrey.lipscomb@spart2.org. 
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